Staff Council Meeting

March 17, 2005
Attendees:  William (Butch) Beavers, Bridgett Garner, Sue Jeffreys, Brad Peeden, Angie Pickens, Stephen Putman, and Debbie Thornton.

Absentees:  Dana Burbank, Audrey Mitchell, Sandy Poole. Laura Joiner is no longer employed at UNA. 
The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Debbie Thornton, Chair. 
Agenda:  Approval of the agenda was unanimous. 

Minutes:  Minutes from the last meeting were unavailable.
Old Business:  
Debbie reported on the recent meeting of the committee chosen to study the Academic and Student Affairs Committee.  This meeting was to consider restructuring the committee with possibly splitting this committee into two separate committees. However, at the present time, the committee has not been divided. Membership is also being reviewed. If the membership is restructured as was discussed in that meeting, there will be four (4) staff members on the committee.  One concern is from which areas the four staff members should be selected. As the primary charge of this committee is to study, monitor and make recommendations regarding recruitment, admissions and retention policies and practices, the Staff Council voted on the following areas from which to choose staff representatives: 
(1) Student Life

(2) Admissions/Registrar

(3) Academic Advising and Retention Services
(4) International Student Services.
Debbie will convey these recommendations to the Academic and Student Affairs Committee at their next meeting.

Debbie also gave a brief update on Salary Studies Committee.

New Business:
Concern was voiced that some employees were denied the freedom to choose the type of leave time (absence/annual) they desired. This issue will be investigated and discussed at the next meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m. The next scheduled meeting is April 14 at 9:00 a.m. in Collier Library.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Sue Jeffreys. 

